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Alex Sim

From: Albert Alferink <alferink@xnet.co.nz>

Sent: Wednesday, 12 August 2015 6:44 p.m.

To: Registrar

Subject: 20% rule

Commerce Commission 
PO Box 2351 
WELLINGTON 
6140 
 
To The Commerce Commission 
 
From Mercer Cheese 
 
This is regarding the 20% rule of the New Zealand Dairy Industry. 
 
Mercer Cheese believes this is a very helpful rule for very small scale specialist 
dairy processors. That it is not a good thing if this rule were abandoned. 
 
Mercer Cheese will be happy to supply more information regarding the above matter 
if so required. 
 
Albert Alferink 
Mercer Cheese 
Mercer 
09 2328474 
 
 
 
 
 
 


